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DCS Students Eligible For FREE Digital Library Card

In partnership with the Dade
County Public Library and the
Cherokee Regional Library
System (CRLS), Dade County
Schools is offering the
opportunity for all students to
receive a free digital library
card. The PINES Library Card
Access for Youth (PLAY)
program gives students free
access to fines-free public
library materials and online resources to help them succeed in school. Cherokee Regional
Library System (CRLS) has partnered with local schools in Walker and Dade counties to provide
the PLAY program. Beginning May 24th, the program will be available for Dade County School
students. Each student’s lunch ID will be shared with the Cherokee Regional Library System
unless you opt-out during the opt-out period between May 2 and May 16. If you would like to
opt-out your child, please complete the form by clicking HERE. Additional information can be
found on the Dade County Schools website. To access the DCS Website, click HERE.

DCS Celebrates School Nutrition SUPERHERO Day

https://www.dadecountyschools.org/Domain/2664
https://forms.gle/Tbc4y6aNTVuFnAU58
https://www.dadecountyschools.org/Domain/2664
https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2#calendar1/20220502/month


On Friday, May 6th, DCS celebrated School Nutrition SuperHero Day! We are so thankful for
DCS School Nutrition staff as they prepare healthy meals for our students each and every day!

Dade Middle School Character Spotlights

Congratulations to these DMS individuals for demonstrating EXCELLENCE! Pictured above are
DMS Teacher, Mr. Wil Martin; Ashlyn Smith; and Harper Van Dusen!

DCS Chorus Performs At New Salem



WOW!! What a fantastic night of music?! We are SO grateful to the New Salem Community
Center for hosting our Spring Concert: One Voice featuring all our DMS and DCHS choirs! We
enjoyed sharing our music with all our friends and families!

Dade & Davis Elementary Listen To DCS Chorus



The fifth-grade students at Dade and Davis Elementary were recently entertained by the DCS
Chorus. As the fifth-grade students enter Dade Middle School next year, they will have the
opportunity to participate in a variety of activities.

Dade & Davis Elementary Pre-K Registration

Dade and Davis Elementary Schools are now accepting registration applications for Pre-K. Also,
if your student did not attend Pre-K this year, now is the time to begin the registration process
for Kindergarten. If you would like more information, please contact the front office at either
one of the schools. The contact number for Dade Elementary is 706-657-8253 and the contact
number for Davis Elementary is 706-657-6300

May Calendar Of Events



For up-to-date events, please be sure to check the district calendar as scheduled events may
change or new events may be added. Click HERE to view the monthly calendar of events.

The Dade County Board of Education will hold its regularly scheduled monthly on May 23,
2022, at 5:00PM. The meeting will be held at the Dade County Board of Education building
located at 52 Tradition Lane Trenton, GA. 30752. For a listing of the Dade County Board of
Education's monthly meetings, please click HERE.
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https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2#calendar1/20220502/month
https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2030
https://www.facebook.com/Dade-County-Schools-Trenton-GA-1852831428323707/
https://twitter.com/dade_schools

